
Come discover the stars through the eyes of a 
Martha’s Vineyard amateur astronomer! Mark will 

talk about the planets, stars, galaxies, and the great 
value of being able to look out into the stars from 
the vantage point of Martha’s Vineyard. Discover all 

that the skies have to offer.

  

Join us at the 
Grange Hall to view 
the stars and learn 
what is above us.

Free and open to the public!  Children must be accompanied by an adult

This program is open to all.
Binoculars are not needed, but feel free

To bring your own

Monday Oct 28th at 7:00 pm
(If sky is overcast, program will be Tues Oct 29th)

Children and families of all ages are invited 


